
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday, 30 August 2023 
 
As we fast approach the 1st day of term we wanted to update you on some changes to school 
routines and procedures. 

- Children should arrive at school between 8.45am – 9am.   
We encourage all parents to ensure their children are punctual for the school day, after 
9.15am all children are marked late attendance register. 
 

- We remain a healthy eating school, therefore only healthy snacks of fruit, yoghurt, 
savoury snack and ware are permitted for snack. 

o Milk can be purchased/pre-ordered in school. 
o Squash and juices are not considered healthy snack. 

 
- Pupil’s in Primary One to Six should use a school book bag. 

o Primary Two, Three and Four children may already have a bag from previous years. 
o Primary Seven have privilege of having their own school back pack. 

 
- Children in Primary Five & Six will need to pre-order a Book Bag in School at a cost of £6. 

 
Mrs Rigney, our Primary Four teacher will be absent for the opening of this school term. 
In her absence, Ms McGowan will fill the role as primary four teacher, this will continue until 
Mrs Rigney returns.  We wish Mrs Rigney all the best in her recovery. 
 
All Primary 2 – Primary 7 children will return to school on Friday 1st September 2023. Primary 1 
return dates as per email to Primary One parents. 
 
Please see below link to EA’s essential contact numbers for parents – Admissions, Free Meals 
etc. 
Education Authority ‘Back to School’ Information – EA Website   
 
Le meas / Yours sincerely 
 

 
Donal Keenan 

 

 

. . . . . . . . . 

JONESBORO’PRIMARY SCHOOL                     Principal: Mr Donal Keenan 

https://www.eani.org.uk/BacktoSchool

